
LaMoure School Status Update – March 20th 
 
The LaMoure School will roll out their on-line learning platform for the students on Monday, 
March 23rd.  We ask for your patience on this as this is a new endeavor for schools as we get 
setup and start this “new” learning in a short period of time.   Our staff has risen to the 
occasion to roll this out.  What Governor Burgum announced on Thursday, was that all each 
school has to submit an Opportunity for Learning Plan to the state by Friday, March 27th to be 
implemented by April 1st, (Wednesday).  The LaMoure School has their plan outlined and will 
tweak this plan this coming week as to what works and does not work before submitting to the 
state.  As for school buildings closure, that has been ordered by Governor Burgum till further 
notice.  We encourage people to sign up to receive a free breakfast and lunch to be delivered to 
a close site for you if you have not done so already.  The meal distribution will start on Monday 
the 23rd.   Thank you for your continued support and working together as a community to 
bridge the obstacles before us.  Together we can make this a positive experience for our kids in 
the community.   


